
Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	in	Birley,	6	March	2014	
	
	
	Attendance:		Robert	Knight,	Simon	Fairfax,	Andy	Dobson,	Graham	Allen,	Martin	
Shaw,	Gary	Marshall,	Chris	Armstrong,	Danny	Smith,	Barry	Ledger	
	
Apologies:		Lee	Rafter,	Richard	Wood,	Mark	Ridgway,	Dave	Thickett	
	
Robert	Knight	chaired	the	meeting	(in	the	absence	of	Lee	Rafter).	Meeting	
opened	at	8.15	pm	
	
Minutes	of	last	meeting	accepted	as	a	true	record	by:	
	
Proposed:		Graham	Allen					/					Seconded:		Barry	Ledger	
	
Matters	arising	from	previous	meeting	
New	society	polo	shirts	–	Martin	advised	that	he	has	recently	been	in	discussion	
with	Jason	Pardoe	for	each	to	part-subsidise	new	polo	shirts.	This	needs	to	be	
finalised	when	Martin	next	sees	Jason.	Carried	forward	to	the	next	meeting	as	
Martin	and	Jason	need	to	discuss.	
	
Martin	also	advised	that	he	is	happy	to	contribute	£300	to	the	society	for	new	
polo	shirts	–	thanks	given	by	all	at	the	meeting	to	Martin	for	this	very	kind	offer	
(NB.	for	clarity,	this	figure	does	not	need	to	be	matched	by	Jason,	it	is	just	a	
gesture	by	Martin).	
	
Captain’s	comments	
Absent	from	meeting.	
	
President’s	comments	
Andy	apologised	for	missing	recent	meetings	due	to	work	commitments.	Andy	
advised	he	is	looking	to	book	Styrup	Hall	GC	as	he	did	last	year	due	to	the	
positive	response	he	got.	More	details	to	follow	at	the	next	meeting.	
	
Treasurer’s	report	
Gary	gave	summary	of	JPGS	finances	so	far	in	2014.	Recent	bonus	ball	winners	
will	be	given	their	money	at	the	next	medal	as	none	attending	the	meeting.	
	
Gary	advised	that	there	are	a	number	of	members	behind	with	their	subs.	RK	
took	details	and	a	text	will	be	sent	to	all	requesting	payment	ASAP.	
	
Gary	advised	that	he	will	be	booking	College	Pines	for	his	away	day	on	Sunday	1	
June	if	there	are	no	objections?	All	members	at	meeting	happy	with	this	choice	so	
Gary	to	go	ahead	with	the	booking.	Tee	time	will	be	10.30	am	and	usual	society	
format	for	the	day.	Cost	will	be	around	the	£34	mark.	
	
Handicap	secretary’s	report	



Absent	from	meeting.	
	
Secretary’s	report	
Lee	sent	his	apologies	prior	to	meeting	as	unable	to	attend	due	to	hospital	visit	
with	HID.	
	
RK	went	over	times	for	March	medal	at	Tinsley	Saturday	8	March	–	first	tee	time	
10.38	am.	Discussion	took	place	in	regards	to	attendance	as	it	seems	Barry	
wasn’t	down	as	playing	so	RK	to	check	this	with	Lee.	
	
	
A	O	B	
	
Simon	queried	if	Milfield	would	be	considered	for	future	medals	during	the	
winter	months?	RK	advised	he	was	certain	it	would	be	as	all	players	who	played	
the	course	enjoyed	it	and	it	was	certainly	better	than	playing	Birley/Tinsley	in	
the	condition	they	were	at	that	time.	
	
Martin	also	commented	it	may	need	consideration	to	play	medals	at	a	later	time	
if	we	are	struggling	to	book	the	times	we	need	early	morning?	This	will	have	to	
be	looked	into	if	required.	
	
Meeting	closed:	8.50	pm	
	
	
Next	meeting:	Birley,	8pm	Thursday	3	April	2014	


